
Healing Hearts  

at Wounded Knee 
Global Healing  

Labyrinth Walk 
 

Noon, December 29, 2015 
 
 
“WE CAN END THE TRANSMISSION OF WOUNDING”— James Odea 
 

For the past 25 years, Native American people have been riding, running and walking the 

route that Chief Bigfoot followed with his people, before they were massacred at the site of 

Wounded Knee in Pine Ridge, South Dakota. This year, to honor the 25th anniversary of the 

Chief Big Foot Band Memorial Ride and the 125th anniversary of the massacre, we 

inaugurate a 4 year cycle for global ceremony to end massacre and all that massacre means 

and to finally heal our hearts.  

 

This December 29th at 12 noon in your local time zone please enter into prayer and sacred 

space with us.  

 

Together let us honor all who have fallen not only at Wounded Knee, but all of our beloved 

ancestors who have fallen throughout the millennia of global conflict.  Let us create a Global 

Wide Ceremony together wherein we begin the sacred journey to redress and heal our 

multigenerational and multi-lineal wounds.  
 
Prayer/Meditation: 

 

Hand in hand, heart to heart, let us step forward together into this new millennium to 

engender Peace!  We envision a world in vibrant health, joyous abundance in balance with 

our earth with governance arising from wisdom, truth and justice, love and peace. 

 

 

Visit www.healingheartsatwoundedknee.com for more information 

 

Register your walk at: 

http://healingheartsatwoundedknee.com/global/ceremony-registration/ 
 
More information also available at www.globalhealingresponse.com 

 


